
OFFICE OF FISCAL ANALYSIS 
Legislative Office Building, Room 5200 

Hartford, CT 06106  (860) 240-0200 

http://www.cga.ct.gov/ofa 

sSB-904 
AN ACT CONCERNING THE EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR OF THE 
LABOR DEPARTMENT'S EMPLOYMENT SECURITY DIVISION.  

 
Primary Analyst: CW 4/9/21 
Contributing Analyst(s):    
Reviewer: MM 

 
 
 

OFA Fiscal Note 

 
State Impact: None  

Municipal Impact: None  

Explanation 

The bill, which makes the executive director of the Department of 

Labor’s Employment Security Division a member of the state 

employee classified service, does not result in any fiscal impact to the 

state or municipalities.  The existing position (which is currently 

vacant)1 is funded through federal dollars and would remain so if it 

became classified. 

The Out Years 

State Impact: None  

Municipal Impact: None  

                                                 
1 The current salary for this position ranges from $101,769 to $184,902; it is uncertain 
how a transition to classified service would affect this range. 
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